
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Ref:  HHU/CMc/HWClub22 
 
Date: 29th  September 2022 
 
 
 
 
      
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Homework Club 2022/2023 
 
As you may be aware, the standards achieved by Huxlow students are continually improving and this is due 
to a great deal of effort on the part of students, parents, and staff. Furthermore, one of the greatest 
contributions is a sound approach to high quality homework.  
 
In line with previous years, Huxlow Academy is providing the opportunity for students to attend a 
Homework Club. This will start from Monday 3rd October and will be based in the Learning Centre at 3.10pm 
to 4.00pm, Monday to Thursday every week. 
 
The students are supervised and assisted by members of staff. They have access to computers and books to 
assist them with their homework and coursework. I would urge you to encourage your child to attend if you 
feel they would benefit from this opportunity. 
 
You can book your child’s place at Homework Club by sending an email to 
Homeworkclub@huxlow.northants.sch.uk and stating which days of the week or specific dates you wish 
your child to attend. It is important for us to understand who will be there so we can take a register. 
 
As the school day officially ends at 3.10pm, please ensure that you are aware of the days that your child 
attends Homework Club as they will be arriving home later than usual. The school is unable to arrange 
transport home for any of the students who choose to attend Homework Club, so please make 
arrangements with your child to ensure they get home safely. 
 
We look forward to seeing the students at Homework club and supporting them on their learning journey. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mrs H Huchet 
Assistant Head Teacher 

 

mailto:Homeworkclub@huxlow.northants.sch.uk

